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	We hereby wish all friends of Vascular International a happy and especially healthy year! Good luck for achieving the goals you've set yourself. Our own new year's resolution is the same as last year and the one before: Make Vascular International an even better school for vascular and cardiovascular surgeons by providing enhanced training and learning of vascular surgical techniques using lifelike models guided by the best tutors in the field.
 
Enjoy the upcoming year and enjoy training with Vascular International!
 
Warmest regards on behalf on the team of Vascular International,
 
Jürg Schmidli

President Vascular International

P.S. Your resolution: there are a few places left for the Lucerne Courses starting in 3 weeks. Please check https://vascular-international.org/course/
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